

Your voice matters!

Hearing on the 2017 - 18 CPS Budget Tuesday, January 17 at 6PM

Dr. Henrietta Attles School Committee Meeting Room Cambridge Rindge and Latin School - 459 Broadway

Make your opinion count! Each year CPS makes decisions about where to increase, decrease, or maintain funding in support of CPS programs. What educational priorities do YOU value?

To share your opinion, sign up to speak at the beginning of this regular School Committee meeting. You may mail comments to the address below, or email SchoolCom@cpsd.us. We hope to hear from you!



Cambridge School Committee CRLS, 459 Broadway 617.349.6620



